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Simon Brockington  

Executive Secretary 

International Whaling Commission 

The Red House  

135 Station Rd  

Impington  

Cambridge CB24 9NP 

United Kingdom 

11 October 2016 

Dear Mr. Brockington, 

On behalf of the Liaison Group of the Biodiversity-related Conventions (BLG), I would like 

to express our appreciation for your participation in the Eleventh Ordinary Meeting of the 

BLG which took place on 23 August in Bonn, Germany at the CMS Secretariat premises. 

We highly welcomed your presentation which illustrated the evolution of the work of the 

International Whaling Commission (IWC) over the last 70 years and showed opportunities 

for synergistic activities. 

IWC has already established cooperative arrangements with some of the BLG members but, 

during the meeting, it became clear to all that there is great potential and scope for further 

cooperation both at a bilateral level and as a group.  

We consider IWC an important partner addressing specific elements of biodiversity 

conservation and we would like to jointly explore ways to strengthen and build on existing 

partnerships to enhance implementation of our mandates.  

To this end, we would like to invite IWC to join the BLG as a fully-fledged member. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bradnee Chambers 

UNEP/CMS Executive Secretary 

on behalf of the BLG 
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